
What’s been happening at school? 
We have been in school for 18 days! Big news: After looking at 
books, digital resources and talking to others, we have discovered 
that the mystery item from my neighbor is a CHRYSALIS. Now 
that we know what this thing is, we’re trying to understand what 
will happen next. After studying the swallowtail butterfly life 
cycle, we think a butterfly will come out. But swallowtails in 
chrysalis at this time of year need to overwinter! We’re trying to 
figure out what we need to do next. These scientists are on it.  

About Birthdays in Mighty 5s: 
When it is your child’s birthday, we will celebrate with a birthday book! 
Your child should bring a copy of their favorite book to donate to our 
class library, to be read on their birthday. This book will be kept in the 
classroom and labeled with your child’s birthdate. 
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Being together 
in lots of spaces

Parent Teacher Conference Sign-Up 
At our Curriculum Night I put out a parent sign up for conferences. I am looking 
forward to talking with you about your child’s growth in Mighty 5s. If you did not 
sign up, please email me so that I can give you a date and time. October 17 is the 
school wide conference night, so if you have more than one child at STEAM this is 
a good date to choose. The other date I have available is Tuesday November 12, 
with times between 3:30-5:10 in the afternoon. See you soon! 


